
From: parishclerk@bleadonparishcouncil.co.uk <parishclerk@bleadonparishcouncil.co.uk>
Sent: 01 July 2019 11:53
To: 'Bleadon BOB Community Website'
Subject: RE: Potential Fracking in and around Bleadon
 
Hi Jo 

There is an item on the next agenda regarding legislation affecting the parish, including ideas such as ‘frack 

free’ and ‘plastic free’. 

The Parish Council will be discussing this and their decisions/conclusions regarding the principles and 

communication will be in the minutes of the meeting.  

Regarding the local community’s Neighbourhood Plan, this is at a very early stage – a key issue is to 

research and draw together those policies, legislation and guidance documents that are current in order to 

then ascertain what needs to be drafted.  The NP Group will decide how to progress.

Kind regards

Marian Barber  

 Clerk to Bleadon Parish Council

Coronation Hall, Coronation Road

Bleadon BS24 0PG

07453 358318

https://www.bleadonparishcouncil.co.uk/

 

Normal working days are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

I aim to respond to emails within five working days.

-------------------------------------------------

From: Bleadon BOB Community Website <bleadon@live.co.uk> 

Sent: 28 June 2019 14:50

To: parishclerk@bleadonparishcouncil.co.uk

Subject: Potential Fracking in and around Bleadon

Dear Councillors,

As you are aware there was a public talk held by Frack Free North Somerset in Bleadon, on Tuesday 11 

June 2019, the notes of which can be seen at https://www.bleadon.org.uk/beinvolved.html?post_id=30140

Please can you tell me what Bleadon Parish Council's stance is on fracking, and whether you have or will be 

declaring Bleadon Parish 'Frack Free' or 'Let Communities Decide', Also how this stance has/will be 

communicated to residents and reflected in your Neighbourhood Development Plan.

Kind regards,

 

Jo

email: bob@bleadon.org.uk

web: www.bleadon.org.uk

twitter: @bleadon


